
 
 

 

 
 
January 25, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 
 
RE: Case No. 2011-00007 
 
 
Dear Mr. Derouen: 
 
On behalf of Blue Grass Energy Cooperative Corporation (“BGE”) I hereby notify the KY Public 
Service Commission, per item #14 of its Order dated January 20, 2011 of the e-mail address for 
all future correspondence regarding this order; said e-mail address is chrisb@bgenergy.com . 
 
BGE is capable of receiving electronic transmissions and it waives any right to service of 
Commission Orders by US mail. 
 
Please direct any questions to me at 270-404-5030. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Client Engineer 
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